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Tēnā koe  
 
Official Information request and response  
 
Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act (“OIA”), transferred to us from the Ministry 
of Business, Employment, and Innovation on 16 June 2023. 
 
You have requested: 

Which organizations received funding from the $55M “Public Interest Journalism Fund” and the 
value of each? 

 
This information is available on our website here:  

• PIJF Round 1 Media Release  
• PIJF Round 2 Media Release 
• PJF Round 3 Media Release 
• PIJF Round 4 Media Release 
• PIJF Round 5 Media Release 
• PIJF Round 6 Media Release 
• PIJF Round 7 Media Release 
• PIJF Emergency Resiliency Funding Media Release 

 

Additionally, funding provided by NZ On Air for all successful projects is searchable on our website. 

 
Considering this, we decline you request under Section 18(d) of the OIA as the information requested is 
publicly available. 
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Wellington 6141 
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Tel: 04 382 9524 
Fax: 04 382 9546 

https://www.nzonair.govt.nz/news/first-funding-injection-public-interest-journalism-boosts-reporting-and-training-across-motu/
https://www.nzonair.govt.nz/news/110-journalist-roles-funded-provide-public-interest-journalism-across-motu/
https://www.nzonair.govt.nz/news/boost-diverse-media-content-and-roles-latest-journalism-funding/
https://www.nzonair.govt.nz/news/journalism-fund-supports-newsroom-cadetships-to-boost-workforce/
https://www.nzonair.govt.nz/news/key-focus-on-industry-development-for-penultimate-journalism-funding-round/
https://www.nzonair.govt.nz/news/latest-journalism-funding-round-provides-substantial-commitment-to-asian-audiences/
https://www.nzonair.govt.nz/news/focus-on-ongoing-success-of-existing-roles-for-final-pijf-funding-round/
https://www.nzonair.govt.nz/news/pijf-provides-one-off-funding-to-ensure-emergency-resilience-in-the-wake-of-cyclone-gabrielle/
https://www.nzonair.govt.nz/search/
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You have the right to refer this response to the Ombudsman if you are dissatisfied with it. More 
information on how to do this is here. NZ On Air proactively releases information in accordance with the 
Government’s commitment to the Open Government Partnership National Action Plan.  This includes 
publishing responses to requests for information under the OIA. Please note that this response (with your 
name removed) will be published on the NZ On Air website shortly and will remain on our website for 12 
months. 
 

Thank you for your interest in our work. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Sharon Kerry 
HEAD OF CORPORATE SERVICES 
 
 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/make-a-complaint/complaining-about-access-to-official-information-551307291224432



